
Grad Week at JAWS 
This weekend marks the convocation ceremonies for the graduating 
class of 2019!  This week’s Friday 4pm grad rehearsal is mandatory 
for any grad who expects to walk the stage!  We are also excited 
that our partners at Lac La Biche Outreach Schools will join us in 
our convocations, meaning this will be one of the biggest grads 
ever!  While the school staff organize convocation, the other 
celebrations are made possible by contributions of community 
volunteers — dedicated parents, selfless students, and a handful of 
staff advisors have worked all year to make this event memorable 
for graduates and their families.  If you haven’t helped out yet, take 
some time to talk to a grad committee member to see how you can 

help and offer your appreciation for their dedication, commitment, 
and school spirit!   Another important reminder for grads and their families is to thank all of their teachers who 
have been holding alternate assessments, replacing missed assignments, spending lunch breaks and prep 
time tutoring students — all to make sure we have as many students as possible meet the expectations and 
requirements to walk the stage this Saturday, June 8 at 1:00pm in the Bold Center.  And remember — just 
because we celebrate does not mean you are done!  We have lots of instruction, assignments to complete, 
and diplomas to write before your grade 12 story is over!  Celebrate safely, cherish your family and friends, 
and see you back Monday morning for the final push through exam week — see the June 2019 exam 
schedule below!   

Important Dates 

June 7 - Grad 
Rehearsal 4pm 

June 8 - Graduation 
2019 

June 17 - Last Day 
of Regular Classes 

June 18 - 28 - Exam 
Week 2019

JAWS Bits ’N’ Bites 
June 3-6, 2019.

PAC Corner 
 Join our JAWS 

Parents’ Advisory 
Council Tuesday June 
24 at 6:30pm to find 
out how you can help 

support student 
success!  Stop by and 

hear how you can 
contribute to your 

child’s safe and caring 
learning environment!  

JAWS PAC needs 
volunteers! Earn $50 
toward school fees by 
working a BINGO on  
June 8!  Or get an all-
expense paid trip to 
Ft. McMurray to work 

our June casino!  
Contact Bonnie @  780 
404 5454 for details! 
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